From the Principal's Desk

AUGUST 10, 2023 - 18 DAYS AND COUNTING

POWERSCHOOL IS UP AND RUNNING

Your PowerSchool Parent Portal is ready for the 2023-2024 school year. You will find all the needed forms and the school supply list. Our Parent Directory will not be ready until the week school begins.

if you need help accessing your portal, please contact the office.

HOME AND SCHOOL MEETING

Did you know that you are already a member of Home and School? Why not come to a meeting to find out what we do for our students and school.

Our first official meeting is on Monday, August 14th at 6:00pm. This is not the "normal" day/time, so mark it special on your calendars.

We will be meeting in the All Saints Room.

IMMUNIZATIONS

If your child is going into K5 or 6th grade, please check to make sure that they are updated with required vaccinations. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Van Acker in the office

RECESS HELP IS NEEDED

How would you like to spend an hour once/week at school? We could really use some help supervising the lunchroom and/or playground.

Please let the office know if you are interested.



POPSICLE PARTY IS NEXT WEEK

Our K3, K4, and K5 friends, along with their parents, are invited to our Popsicle Party. We will meet you in the back playground area for some popsicles and social time. You'll be able to meet the teachers and the classroom support aides, meet your child's classmates, and then enjoy some social time getting to each other.

I'll see you there!

Wednesday, August 16th at 6pm.

GET READY FOR BAND!

All students in grades 4-8 are encouraged to become a member of our amazing St. Leonard Band. Mr. Hudy is planning a great 2023-2024 year. So get those chops ready for some musical fun.



Grades 4 and 5 will enjoy some band instrument demonstrations during the school day on Tuesday, September 12th.

A band Parent Meeting will be held for all new band members on Sept. 19th at 6:30pm. More information will be provided from Mr. Hudy

All band practices and lessons will begin on Sept. 26th.

DON'T FORGET!

Tuition agreements need to be set up before the start of school. There are still a number of families that have not completed them.

If you have any questions, or need help with TADS, please let us know.

HOME AND SCHOOL CAR SHOW AND BRAT FRY

Hang out with other school families and members of the community while enjoying a brat and a drink, surrounded by dozens of classic and custom cars.

Saturday Sept 16th, starting at 9:00am in the school/church parking lot



We are looking for someone to help one or two days a week. If you are interested in making a little bit of cash and helping in the afternoons with AfterCare, please call the office. We need you

SCHOLASTIC SCHOOL PICTURES

Here is the link for ordering your child's school pictures. Parents can order now through August 29, with this link.

http://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/728623

MEET AND GREET ~ AUGUST 28TH

Our Meet and Greet is scheduled for August 28th from 4pm-7pm. Home and School has secured a Taco Food Truck for the evening.

Come to school and drop off your child's supplies, meet your teachers, take your school photo and then head out to the back playground for dinner and social time with friends.

See you there

